
The Ocean County Long Term Recovery Group is hosting the commemorative event 

acknowledging the cooperative efforts of  our communities since Super Storm Sandy.  

Residents, spiritual and emotional providers, responders and officials on various local, 

county, state and federal levels will share hope and healing for our Sandy survivors. 

Speakers and musical presentations, and community agencies will be available to pro-

vide information for residents. A special program is planned for children attending as 

well. Refreshments will also follow.  

 

The event is free, however those planning to attend are asked to email the OCLTRG, 

info@oceancountyltrg.org ( subject: Tickets), of their intent and number of attendees 

by Monday, October 21, 2013.  

 

Providers interested in participating are invited to submit a request and plan by email 

as well, by September 30, 2013 to:  info@oceancountyltrg.org (subject: Table).  

 

Media services, please email to: shorepastor1@aol.com, (subject: media and 

agency) asap and an active contact phone number. 

 

Additional detailed information will be distributed as the event approaches. 

                                                             

                                                                         

                                                                        ### 

October 23, 2013 

From: Pastor John Kropinack,  

PR Coordinator, Ocean County LTRG 

325 Route 37 East, Toms River, NJ  08753 

(732) 569-3484 


